
To whom it may concern,

I will be taking a leave of absence from my paraeducator position effective by January 8th, 2024. 
I will be working as Substitute Teacher at Northome School, when/if there is a licensed 
candidate hired I plan to return to my paraeducator position.

Thank you,
Teresa Weidenborner


